
























































CITY OF NORTHFIELD, NJ 

RESOLUTION NO. 135-2022 

 

A RESOLUTION PROVIDING FOR AN EXECUTIVE SESSION 

NOT OPEN TO THE PUBLIC IN ACCORDANCE WITH 

THE PROVISIONS OF THE NEW JERSEY OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS 

ACT, N.J.S.A. 10:4-12b(4), REGARDING THE COLLECTIVE 

BARGAINING AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF NORTHFIELD 

AND THE NORTHFIELD PROFESSIONAL FIREFIGHTERS’ 

ASSOCIATION, LOCAL NO. 2364, INCLUDING POTENTIAL 

NEGOTIATIONS OF SAID AGREEMENT 

 

WHEREAS, the Common Council of the City of Northfield is subject to certain 

requirements of the Open Public Meetings Act, NJSA 10:4-6 et seq.; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Open Public Meetings Act, NJSA 10:4-12 provides that an 

Executive Session, not open to the public, may be held for certain specified 

purposes when authorized by Resolution; and 

 

WHEREAS, it is necessary for the Common Council of the City of Northfield to 

discuss in a session not open to the public certain matters relating to items 

authorized by NJSA 10:4-12b(4), specifically, the terms of the collective 

bargaining agreement between the City of Northfield and the Northfield 

Professional Firefighters Association, Local No. 2364, and potential negotiations 

of certain terms of that agreement.   

 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City 

of Northfield that Council move into Executive Session, closed to the public. 

 

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that the deliberations conducted in closed 

session may be released when a decision with respect to the matter has been made 

and all rights to litigate or appeal are exhausted; provided, that material entitled to 

Court protection or subject to attorney-client privilege shall not be disclosed. 

 

 

I, Mary Canesi, Municipal Clerk of the City of Northfield, do hereby certify that 

the foregoing Resolution was duly adopted at a Regular Meeting of the Common 

City Council of Northfield, held this 14th day of June 2022. 

 

 

 

      ______________________________ 

      Mary Canesi, RMC, Municipal Clerk 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENGINEER’S REPORT 










